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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

November 22, 2020

The YMCA Giving Tree will be set up in Kirk Hall for 
the gifts. Please drop them off there on Sunday. 

Contact Iris Brookins with questions. 727-543-7601
Iris@FoxfireInsurance.Com

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45
Meeting ID: 244 298 105

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 4pm. 

This week’s readings…
22-Nov– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud 
23-Nov– Lamentations 5, Psalm 69, 1 John 3
24-Nov– Ezekiel 1-2, Psalm 70, 1 John 4
25-Nov– Ezekiel 3-4, Psalm 71, 1 John 5
26-Novl 5-6, Psalm 72, 2 John
27-Nov– Ezekiel 7-8, Psalm 73, 3 John
28-Nov– Ezekiel 9-10, Psalm 74, Jude

Kirkin’ o’ the Tartan
at the 8 AM & 10 AM Sunday services 

on November 22nd!

Wear your kilt, sash, tonnag, sporrans, tammy hat, 
and gillie brogues as we celebrate this 

Scottish-American tradition remembering ancient 
times, as well as past and present kith and kin, while 

asking for God’s help and blessings in the future.
Social distancing practices will be in effect, as we do 

every Sunday, including requiring in-person 
attendees to wear masks.

Blessing of individual family tartans will take place in 
the patio area after services, weather permitting.



Celebrations
Birthday:
      Nov. 22	 Sarah Guerrie
	 Nov. 26	 Jaclyn Chisholm

Anniversary:
      Nov. 17	 Michael & Bonnie Jean Durning
	 Nov. 24	 Robert & Barbara Colacicco

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of Nov. 15th
Annie S.
Ellen
Billy
Paul
Colette
Heather S.
Charlene L.
Larkin Family
Joe H.
Ted H.
Dan S.
Brian S.
Angie P.
Ray L.
Gail R. 
The Week of Nov. 8th
Shirley A.
Jesse M.
Vince
Chuck F.
David H.
Dan S.
Ted H.
Brian L.
Eric W.

Marie C.
John B.
The Week of Nov. 1st
David H.
Pat C.
Bob & Lucy M.
Raymond V.
Joe H.
Betsy G.
Kelsey L.
Cam B.
Ted H. 
Brian L.
Brian S.
David H.
Dan S.
Kay P.
Jesse B.
The Week of Oct. 25th
Jeff and his sons
Mason
David H.
Brian S.
Dan S.
Ted H.
Diane A.

Ray L.
Arik & Nichole S.
Joe H.
Diane & Gloria
Damien
All americans in election 
season
The Galan Family
Caroline 
Pauline
Pat C.
Mary H. & Family
The Week of Oct. 18th
Linda D.
Barb & Dick H.
Vickie E.
Donna
Victims of Hurricane 
Delta
Betty F.
Michael M.
Jenny H.
Pauline S.
Cathy L.
Loretta Ann
Jeff A.

David S.
Charles
Keith
Rod L.
Priscilla
Ray & Jackie L.
Paiges’s confirmation
Glorida M.
David H. 
The Week of Oct. 11th
Donna
Pauline
Michael M.
Jon W.
Beattie Family
The Week of Oct. 4th
Sean
John
Tony B.
Dan S.
Mercedes
Art
Tony
Meyer Family
Henderson Family
Jeff

Diane R.
David H.
Sean
John
Jeff
Dave 
Russ S.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Jared
Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren 
Kay P.
Mary & Jerry H.
The Week of Sept. 27th
Lucy J.
Dan S.
Maureen B.
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R.
Trish S.
David B. & Family
Liz N.
Sarah R.
David Q.

Thanksgiving 
week...Change to 

Sunday 
 Zoom ID: 818 

6819 1040 

Thursday Zoom ID: 
810 8235 9176

Virtual 
Coffee Hour

Why not come join 
the fun?

Please join us after 
each service on 
Sundays for Virtual 
Coffee Hour on 
Zoom.	        
	

The Little Thrift Shop needs volunteers to work 
on Saturdays. The hours are 10:00am – 2:00 pm. 
The shift can be split into two 2-hour shifts. The front 
desk position, which involves being a cashier, is filled.

Due to Covid, two additional persons are preferred 
to accept donations, price items, and keep track of 
store traffic to maintain maximum of five customers 
in store. If you enjoy decorating, please consider 
helping with merchandise placement. Contact Miriam 
Benitez-Nixon – 646-221-5590.

FARM WORKER FAMILY CHRISTMAS GIFTS

DEADLINE EXTENDED: DECEMBER 14th

Boxes for gifts are in the church Narthex and in Kirk Hall 
(Open 9am-4pm)  
Monetary gifts are especially welcome. Make checks to 
COGS and note Farm Workers’ Account. You can also make 
your gifts through REALM. We will be happy to shop for you.

Because of Covid-19, we will not be bagging gifts. We will 
take all gifts to Resurrection House, Dade City. This year they 
will not have their annual Christmas Party. Instead, families 
will make specific requests and RH staff will fill each family’s 
bag appropriately. At a designated time, families will drive 
up and be given their gifts.

All of the items listed last week are still wanted. We have 
been given additional requests they also need:

Small balls for younger children
Regular footballs and soccer balls
New books in English (to enjoy and to improve ability to 
read English)
Men’s long-sleeved button up shirts S, M, L, XL (no XXL), 
worn at work
Women’s long-sleeved button up shirts M, L, worn at work
All sizes underwear or socks
Games such as Checkers, Dominoes, Uno or other card 
games
Items for infants

They emphasized, NO TOY GUNS OR OTHER WEAPONS.

These wonderful people have been considered Essential 
Workers throughout the Pandemic and they received no 
governmental assistance. They provided us with food under 
difficult and crowded conditions. Many of them became sick. 
Please give generously!

If you have questions or wish to help, call Sheila Scott at 
850-628-2080. We are giving Hilda Myers a break after 
20+ years.


